
CCU in the Know

Dreaming of our ideal future delights 
and inspires us. Children, with their 
imaginations, are particularly good at 
dreaming. But to make dreams come true, 
you need to have clear goals and, very likely, 
save some money to make them happen. 
Credit unions can help their members on 
both counts.

Our theme for Youth Month this April, is 
“The Future is Yours: Picture it! Save for it! 
Share it!” We’re encouraging all members, 

particularly our youngest, to write down 
their dreams, create vision boards, and 
encourage each other. These activities will 
help lay the groundwork for their future 
success.

Young members who begin a habit of 
envisioning and recording their goals are 
more likely to achieve future goals as 
adults. This year’s Youth Month theme will 
give members the encouragement they need 
to start this habit.

Celebrate Credit Union Youth Month
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Every
new member
receives:

Your child, up to 10 years old, is invited to 
open a Berenstain Bears® Cub Account 

at the Co-op Credit Union.

FREE BOOK MEMBERSHIP CARD

Save, Share, Spend, Earn
TEACH YOUR CHILD TO

We’re your financial home

ANNUAL MEETING
2019

For all Co-op Credit Union members this serves as an official notice 
of the Annual Meeting of Co-op Credit Union of Montevideo.

Official Notice of 2019 Annual Meeting

When: 
Wednesday
April 24, 2019
6:30 PM

Where: 
Montevideo Community Center
550 South 1st Street
Montevideo, MN 56265



You could  win next!

Saved by participating Co-op Credit Union members  
in WINcentive Savings Accounts since January 2018!

Ask us how to open your account today!

$151,912.68

Save Money. Win Money.

We’re your financial home APRIL 2019

Progress continues to be made on our new office in Willmar and 
the structure of the building is taking shape. The main entrance of 
the building will be on the southwest corner facing the stoplights. 
The east side will be two drive up lanes with a drive up atm. We are 
anticipating completion by this summer. 

Please visit our website for more pictures and updates as we get 
closer to an opening date.

Willmar Office is  
Taking Shape!

Co-op Credit Union 
Visits Classrooms to 
Teach the Concepts 
of Saving, Sharing, 

Spending, and Earning

Reminder

You have until Tuesday, April 15, 2019 to  
make your 2018 IRA and HSA contributions.

Even if you haven’t opened an IRA* or 
HSA* account yet, you can still do so and 

still be eligible to contribute for 2018.
*Subject to eligibility requirements

CCU NEWS  |  APRIL 2019 co-opcreditunion.comWe’re your financial home


